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Editor’s Letter

In With The New

The ending of a year and dawning of a new one is always bittersweet —
especially for lawn or landscape business owners. It’s a time of reflection,
evaluation, and if needed, the chance to buckle down and approach Spring as a
fresh start with new employees, new equipment, new accounts, and maybe new
services. Yet in an Industry so accustomed to seasonal reinvention, with
endless opportunities for expansion, we can be surprisingly averse to change.

Before writing “What’s in the Market for 2023?” I gathered quotes from a
range of manufacturers and attended events where I talked to a variety of
Industry professionals. What I came away with is the importance of this
moment in time to the Green Industry. We are on the brink of a major shift as
battery power and autonomy go from novelty ideas to mainstream practices.
Through legislative action, we are being forced to defend or rethink the
chemistry used on lawns and gardens. We are tasked with rebranding the
Industry to attract qualified, lifelong employees. We are in need of ever
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more storm hardy and drought-resistant landscape solutions. I can’t help but
envision that the next decade will bring a level of change unlike any seen in
previous decades for the Industry.

How do you survive? With a team approach. In this month’s Yardstick, John
Guth, VP of Operations for Green Lawn Fertilizing, says, “I have come to
realize that professionals within our Industry love to share their best
practices with each other and really do enjoy helping others in the business
do better.” Indeed. John and I randomly met while in line for an NALP event
at Universal. After riding and screaming (me) on Hagrid’s Motorbike Adventure
together, he’s now sharing his professional experiences in the pages of Turf.
Yet I almost didn’t attend that event. Yes, change is coming, but opportunity
and resources are everywhere. You’ve just gotta get on the ride—even if you
scream a bit.
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